
Infant Newsletter March 2025 

We can’t believe it’s already March! February went by so quickly it 

seemed. Between the chilly weather, professional development day and 

fun learning about What Our Bodies Can Do, Love and Hearts for 

Valentine’s Day, Once Upon a Time and Things That Go, we had a busy 

month! We did some beautiful artwork that we hope you enjoyed seeing 

displayed in the hallway and classroom, as well as taken some home.  

The book fair was a success! Thank you to all of you who contributed by 

making a purchase that benefited our school and/or bought a book for 

our classroom. We always appreciate new board books! We have a class 

full of blossoming avid readers, so the books can get worn out pretty 

quick. If your child has a favorite board book at home that you would like 

to get us a copy to have at school, we would love that! We will always 

take book donations.  

Two of our friends have made the transition to toddlers this month. We 

will miss them, but we are so excited to not only see them grow, but to 

anticipate the new friends we will get to meet!  

We have two birthdays in our class this month! Everett is turning 1 on 

March 16th and Ms. Mel’s birthday is on March 17th!  Please be sure to 



help us wish each of them a very happy birthday. We thank Ms. Mel for 

all that she does in our classroom for the babies each day. 

This month is all about books! We will be exploring books by different 

popular children’s authors and planning lessons around a different book 

by that author each day. See if you can spot which book was the theme 

of the day! The themes for the month will be as follows: 

March 3: Dr. Seuss 

March 10: Eric Carle 

March 17: Sandra Boynton 

March 21: Our Favorite Classroom Books 

We are so looking forward to what we have planned for each of these 

themes and hope you are too! As always, if you ever have any questions, 

concerns or thoughts please reach out to us. Thank you for entrusting us 

with your child. We are so happy you’re here. 

Mrs. R, Ms. Vianna, Ms. Mel 


